
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2017\1489 West.shck.docx  Last printed 3/3/2017 4:09:00 PM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 1489 Date: March 3, 2017 

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: West and Erickson 

 Subject: Modifying assessment of manufactured home property 

 Analyst: Steve Hinze (steve.hinze@house.mn) 

  Chris Kleman (Christopher.kleman@house.mn)  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

Under current law, storage sheds, decks, or similar structures constructed on a leased manufactured 

home site are taxable if over $1,000 in value. H.F. 1489 would increase this valuation threshold to 

$10,000, thereby exempting structures less than $10,000 in value. 


